
     
    

   

 
  

 

 
 

   
  

 
 

  
 

    
 

 
     

 
   

   
 

   

 
  

  
   

  
  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
    

Ref: Dannii Cunnane on 07 3412 4483 
File No: 1131117-1 
Document Ref: 15547830/CUNNAND 

DATE 

First Name Last Name 
## Street Name 
Suburb State Postcode 
City Country 

Dear resident, 

RE: NOTIFICATION OF EXTENDED WORKS: WOODLANDS DRIVE MASTER DRAINAGE 
PROJECT 

As you may be aware, our contractor, BMD Constructions Pty Ltd, has been installing new 
drainage and wastewater infrastructure as part of our Woodlands Drive Master Drainage project. 
These works were originally scheduled to be completed in July 2022. 

Unfortunately, the recent flooding event combined with ongoing wet weather experienced from 
November 2021 to mid-February 2022, has directly impacted our contractors site works, resulting 
in a delay to their construction program. 

Project works are now expected to be completed by late-September 2022 (subject to weather and 
site conditions). 

On behalf of Council, I would like to apologise for any inconvenience this delay may cause and 
thank you for your understanding. 

If you have any queries regarding this information, please phone the project’s Communications 
Officer, Dannii Cunnane on (07) 3412 4483 or email roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Prakash Poudel 
Principal Engineer – Construction Management 
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